



Member Communication: Summer 2025 Newsletter

Denver Health Medical Plan, Inc. (DMHP) would like to help inform providers of our recent member communications. The Summer 2025 edition of our DHMP Quarterly Member Newsletter is now live on our website. **Please note that we are no longer mailing the newsletter to members' homes**; it will only be offered digitally unless specifically requested by the member in another format. You can find a copy of this newsletter on our website at the link below in English and Spanish.

DenverHealthMedicalPlan.org/Member-Newsletters

